Secretary’s Report for January 16, 2011
Pretty much all my information revolves around Musetta, with the exception of calls made to advertisers and donors. With the additional time I'm spending taking care of my dad I just haven't found the time. I hope to have all the calls made before the concerts this month. I do, however, need more copies of the program to send out as souvenirs to our advertisers; I will coordinate with Steve on that since he printed them off.
· If committee chairs see that a meeting or event is missing from Musetta please contact me.
· The music inventory project is on hold. If anyone is keen to take this over please let me know.

· The attendance is not being updated in Musetta.

· The hours scheduled for the Farm Show events are not automatically transfered by Musetta into each person's contact page for "Volunteer Hours." It is a manual process and time consuming. Total accuracy is required for correct reports, e.g., "Christmas Show" and "Christmas Show 2010" are the same thing to us, but not to Musetta. If entries are not made precisely the same way, hours are lost and unaccredited when the report is run.

Up until this month I have either worked with Bob Nease to verify hours or, more often than not, contacted people individually by email or phone to verify hours worked. This is not my responsibility. I have asked Bob to verify hours worked after each Farm Show event before I enter the hours into Musetta and create a spreadsheet for Steve to track the hours for HMC and CPWC. 

Respectfully submitted by Terry Drew Karanen, Board Secretary, on January 12, 2011.
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